
Support for the foundation: "Słoneczko"
On the occasion of the 5th anniversary of OBSE , on behalf of
CSR, we would like to invite all employees to support the
Foundation „Słoneczko” that is dedicated to help people with
disabilities (link below). The Foundation was created on 9
January 2004, and its main goal was to help…

Fundraiser
goal

2 000 zł

Scan the qr code with your phone camera or
go to the following address
https://zrzutka.pl/en/2cm23b

https://zrzutka.pl/en/2cm23b

